Hossein Hashemzadeh

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMISSION
ENGINEERING DIVISION

MEDIA BUREAU

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20554

Subject: KNME Interference Acceptance Letter — Taos, New Mexico

Date: 7/28/2010

The Regents of the University of New Mexico and the Board of Education of Albuguerque, KNME-TV,
licensee of K33BN has received notice that the proposed facility for the new digital channel 33
translator with technical parameters, as described in the FCC construction permit application to which
this letter is attached, is predicted to cause interference to FCC file 20050912AAD. By way of this
letter, the licensee of K33BN, KNME-TV acknowledges that it will accept any interference caused by the
proposed facilities of this application or any amendment thereof.

If you have any questions concerning this acknowledgement, you are welcome to contact me at the
phone number listed.

Respectfully,

James M. Gale
Director of Engineering
KNME-TV, KNMD-DT

University of New Mexico

1130 University Blvd. NE Albuguergue,
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